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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.		
	
As	an	example	looking	at	my	last	energy	bill	from	Origin	I	was	being	charged	
24.2c/kWh.	Meanwhile	they	were	paying	me	6c/kWh	for	my	solar	power	that	
went	onto	the	grid.	They	then	increased	this	to	9c	whilst	correspondingly	
increasing	their	charge	to	28.47	c/kWh.	They	also	increased	the	supply	charge	
by	a	further	5c/day.	
	
How	long	can	you	allow	this	to	go	on?




